From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 31 March 2014 21:15
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00412/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:14 PM on 31 Mar 2014 from Mr Alex Moss.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land Adjoining And West Of Stonecroft House Clifton Road Deddington 

	Proposal:
	Erection of 26 dwellings comprising 17 private market sale dwellings and 9 affordable dwellings and the provision of a car parking area for 40 vehicles for users of the recreational facilities at Deddington Castle. 

	Case Officer:
	Tracey Morrissey 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Alex Moss

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Kempster Place Philcote Street, Deddington, Oxfordshire OX15 0TB


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Following the sad decision by the government to overturn the council's opposition to the previous local application (to a mass development site), we are preparing ourselves for the huge strain on our village's resources, utilities (including drainage and water supply), roads and school. To allow another opportunistic, money grabbing scheme like this to go ahead would be devastating to the local community in the short and long terms. We could not cope with the extra housing and do not need it. Roads, traffic and parking will all suffer and there will be an abundance of new housing sitting on the market already. I walk through the historic Castle grounds everyday and value it's beauty as well as it's history and to have this beauty ruined by a modern housing estate will be a huge blow, not just for me and the other people I see regularly walking around the grounds, but also for the numerous visitors I meet there, all of whom comment on how lucky we are to live in such a pretty village and how much they enjoy coming to stay. Not only is the beauty of the village and surrounding countryside being devastated by every successful housing scheme, but we will eventually lose any capability to bring any tourist trade to the village. The offer of a local car park to try and buy favour with the planners is an unnecessary, offensive and cheap trick. Please don't fall for it.


